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WELL DONE CLASS OF 2013!!!!

On behalf of Thabo Mofutsanyana District Council we would like to 
congratulate our Grade 12 learners in Thabo Mofutsanyana District 
for their achievements in 2013 final exams.

We are so much proud of our district for scoring such a record 
pass of 88,4% last year and it was a work well done. It was all 
because of sheer hard-work, commitment and determination. 
CONGRATULATIONS! 

Many a thanks to learners, teachers, parents, school governing 
bodies, district authorities and all stakeholders involved in the 
education of our children. WELL DONE TO THE CLASS OF 2013!

To those, who did not make it, it is never too late to pick yourself 
up and give it a try again. Make use of opportunities availed by the 
Department of Basic Education to rewrite your examinations and 
prove that you too have what it takes to succeed. Never give up! 

With the start of yet another schooling year 2014, we would also like 
to encourage those in Grade 12 to work hard and do their best at the 
end of the year.  
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